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EHS Circular Letter 2020-65 

Date: 

To: 

 August 20, 2020 

 Code Advisory Committee 

 Local Directors of Health 

From:  Robert W. Scully, PE 

 Supervising Sanitary Engineer 

 Environmental Engineering Program 

Subject: Revisions to the Technical Standards for Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems 

The Environmental Engineering Program will be discussing proposed revisions to the Department’s 

Technical Standards for Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems (Technical Standards) at an August 27, 2020 

Code Advisory Committee (CAC) online meeting. In accordance with Public Health Code regulations, the 

Technical Standards are reviewed annually and any changes to the standards are made available on January 

1st of the year. A summary of the proposed revisions, meeting agenda, and instructions on joining the meeting 

will be posted on the program’s website prior to the meeting:  

https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Environmental-Health/Environmental-Engineering/Environmental-Engineering----Subsurface-Sewage 

For more information on the CAC and the Technical Standards revision process please see the document 

titled Technical Standards Revision Process and Code Advisory Committee that is available on our website. 

The document lists the various organizations that are represented on the CAC. Comments submitted by 

represented organizations on proposed revisions to the standards will be discussed at upcoming CAC 

meetings. Subsequent CAC meeting information and future updated summaries of the proposed revisions to 

the Technical Standards will be made available on the website. Comments on the proposed revisions can be 

submitted to the program’s email address: DPH.EnvironmentalEngineering@ct.gov 

C: Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief, EHDWB, DPH 
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